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Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
There is a Y12 UCAS trip to Brighton tomorrow. This is a very good opportunity to look at a range of 
universities to help make decisions about which courses and universities students are interested in. It is 
a very good trip to attend. 
 
It is in Brighton and will be attended by people from across the country. Risk of infection with 
coronavirus is, therefore, heightened. 
 
We will run the trip and will allow you and the students to decide if you want them to attend, balancing 
the opportunity against the individual risk factors in your household. If the students are not attending 
they should study at home for the day. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Yours faithfully, 
Rob Corbett 
Headteacher  


